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Public Release for Harbor the Loggerhead Sea Turtle Canceled

MELBOURNE, Fla., October 7, 2024 — As our state prepares for Hurricane Milton, Brevard 
Zoo has canceled the public release of Harbor the adult loggerhead sea turtle. We hope to 
share updates on Harbor in the coming weeks.  

### 

Brevard Zoo is home to more than 800 animals representing 170 species from all over the world. 
As a not-for-profit organization, it is a leader in the fields of animal wellness, education and 
conservation. More information is available at www.brevardzoo.org 
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